
12th April 2024 

“Everyone is valued-Everyone is included, Everyone is learning– Everyone is achieving Learning Achieving and Growing together” 

Tel: 01782 973500 

Email: office@coppice.set.org 

 
  

 

Dates:       

15/04/24 

School closed for Inset 

Day 

03/05/24 

School closed for Inset 

Day 

06/05/24 

School closed for Bank 

Holiday 

24/05/24 

School closes for Half 

Term 

03/06/24 

School reopens  after 

Half Term 

19/07/24 

School closes for   

Summer Holidays at 

1.30pm 

Welcome Back and Inset Day 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to the start of the Summer Term.  I hope that you all enjoyed your 

break and did lots of enjoyable things.  The children have certainly returned to 

school refreshed.  On my visits to classrooms during the week the children have 

settled well into their routines and learning, so a big well done to them! 

The Summer term is always a busy one and there is plenty going on in school with 

Year 11 students finishing off their accreditation work and others sitting GCSE   

exams; we will also be planning for various events and visits, as well as welcoming 

the new students who will be joining us in September and their parents/carers.   

Just a reminder that the Academy will be closed on Monday 15th April 2024 for 

our Inset Day.  We will be open as usual on Tuesday 16th April 2024 at 8.40am. 

 

 

Mrs Ahearn 

Curriculum Content 

Documents 

Curriculum Content 

Documents have been 

sent via Parent Mail on 

Monday for your child’s 

class for this term. 



Pickleball 

On Tuesday Harold from Pickle People came in to show students from Holly and Cherry classes what Pickleball 

was all about.  Students learnt some new skills and even got to play a game.  Everyone had a great time and 

really enjoyed learning the new game. 

Our Space Visit with Ash Class 

On Monday, Ash class visited Our Space.  The aim of the visit was to find out about activities available for 

them and how they can be accessed.  The students asked questions and listened as Jane, the manager,        

explained about the different sessions and clubs. 

"Our Space is a local charity that helps children and young people 

with lots of needs." 

"It will cost £37.50 a month but we can go for 48 weeks." 

"They have family sessions so Mums and Dads can come with us." 

"The disco nights and school holidays look good." 

"We can go to a youth club every Thursday night from                    

6 until 8 o clock." 

Forest School with Birch Class 

This week in Forest School, Birch created a giant spider’s web using string.  The aim of the game was to get 

through the web without ringing any of the bells that Ms Russell and Miss Amy had sneakily added.  Students 

helped each other by sharing ideas, giving directions and offering advice. 



Sora Superstars 

Our Sora Superstar this week is:- 

Cole (Oak class) for reading for 57 minutes in the holidays. 

Issue of the week 

The week beginning 15th April 

we will be discussing the      

following Issue of the Week 

during tutor time. 

Dougie Mac Raffle and Fundraising packs  

Thank you to everyone who bought tickets and returned the fundraising packs.  We raised £228 

Food Bank Donations 

Earlier this year classes in Key Stage 3 worked with 

Stoke on Trent Foodbank.  Our students want to        

continue to help local families so we will be collecting 

food donations.  Please see across for suggested items 

which can be sent to Room 10 as soon as possible. 

 



LUNCH MENU WEEK COMENCING 15TH APRIL 2024 
Safeguarding Contact  

Information 

Staffordshire 

Staffordshire Childrens Advice and 

Support Services (SCASS) :             

0300 111 8007 Option 1  

Outside office hours: 0345 6042886 

Stoke-on-Trent 

Advice and Referral Team:          

01782 235100 

Outside office hours: 01782 234234 

Cheshire East 

Referral Team : 0300 123 5012      

Option 2  

Outside office hours: 0300 123 5022 

Shropshire 

Referral Team: 01743 254 259 

Initial Contact Team: 0345 678 9021 

Outside office hours: 0345 678 9040 

     

Monday 

 

Tuesday 

 

Wednesday 

 

Thursday 

 

Friday 

Available 

Daily: 

  

-Freshly 

cooked 

jacket 

potatoes 

with a 

choice of 

Cheese, 

Baked 

Beans or 

Tuna fillings 

- Freshly 

made  

sandwiches 

with a 

choice of 

Cheese, 

Ham, Egg 

Mayonnaise 

or Tuna 

fillings 

 

 

Main 

 

Sausage Roll with 

Potato Wedges 

 

Sticky Chicken 

with Rice 

 

Sausages with 

Mashed     

Potatoes and 

Gravy 

 

Beef Lasagne 

with Garlic Bread 

 

Fishfingers with 

Chips  

 

 

Vegetables 

 

Baked Beans 

 

Vegetables of 

the Day 

 

Vegetables of 

the Day 

 

Salad 

 

Mushy Peas 

Baked Beans 

 

Dessert 

 

Chocolate Brownie 

with Chocolate 

Custard 

 

Iced Biscuit 

 

Sponge and 

Custard 

 

Jelly or Lemon 

Drizzle Sponge 

 

Oaty Cookie 

  Or a choice of Fruit Bags or Yoghurt available daily 

Free Cricket Sessions Outdoor Plant Donations 

We are asking for outdoor plant donations.  Any 

healthy spare vegetable plants, bulbs, seedlings, 

cuttings or plants would be gratefully accepted.  

We will be using them during our Enrichment   

lessons to help create greener areas around the 

Academy and increase our chances of winning 

Gold in Newcastle in Bloom. 


